

## William Penn Newsletter 18<sup>th</sup> May 2016

## May Day Celebrations – Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May

This year our May Day celebrations take place on Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May at 1.30pm. Mrs B and the children will be working very hard to rehearse the traditional dances and routines and we are very grateful to her for managing the event so smoothly.

For those of you who are new to the school, we are happy for girls to come to school in summer dresses/skirts/flowers in hair and boys to come to school in colourful T-shirts with school grey trousers/shorts. We would ask that all children wear plimsolls.



This is a community event and we are happy to welcome friends, neighbours and extended family.

If you have any flowers or greenery to dress the bower, please pass these to Mrs B on the Friday morning.

In keeping with one of our May Day traditions the PTA will once again be serving complimentary PIMM'S during the celebrations. We would also like to offer parents, friends and relatives the chance to purchase a cake to enjoy during the event in order to help raise funds for our new class and group room. There will also be candy floss, brownies and cupcakes for the children to buy at the end of the school day. We thank you for your support and therefore would also appreciate a small donation in our donation bucket on the day to help achieve our school fundraising target. Every little helps!

## **Pupil Achievements**

Congratulations to Joe Smale who has achieved his ASA Stage 9 Diving Certificate. He was also awarded the Manager's Player Trophy for the Under 7 Ashington Cougars Football Team. Well done Joe.

If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk

